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Dr. Bill Squires, professor of biology, left, introduces Crystal Sevilla to Dr. Mark Gustafson and Dr. Rob Laird, judges for his “Principles of Nutrition Class” cook-off. Sevilla’s group took top honors with their nutritious shrimp and beef fajitas with mango salsa in whole wheat tortillas and fruit paletas. Also judging the cook-off were Dr. Robin Bisha and Kathy Hughes.  
News
Athletic Awards Program – The entire campus community is invited to attend a special TLU Athletics Awards Program that will honor the accomplishments of TLU’s student-athletes from the 2007-08 athletic year. The program will begin at 3 p.m. Sunday in TLU’s Jackson Auditorium. The ceremony is open to the public, and free take-home pizza will be available after the event. 

Student-athletes from all 14 TLU sports will be recognized for their accomplishments on the field of play and in the classroom, and all graduating senior student-athletes will be recognized.  

Presentations for the Male and Female Student-Athletes of the Year and the Male and Female Sportsmanship award winners will be presented. The Male and Female Scholar-Athletes of the Year, student-athletes who have claimed American Southwest Conference Academic All-Conference, All-Conference and All-West Division awards, as well as ASC Distinguished Scholar-Athletes and Academic All-Americans will be honored at the event.

  
Recovery Drive – On Reading Day tomorrow (May 1), Lacey Willgren is spearheading a "Recovery Drive" so that students preparing to leave for the summer and members of the TLU community can donate items to benefit others.  

Willgren, a senior marketing major, says she got the idea from the University of Oregon.  “At the end of each semester they take everything they would normally throw away when they move out and donate it.”

Willgren has partnered with The Cranny in Seguin to pick up donations at 1 p.m. on Thursday.   The Cranny runs a thrift store and battered woman's shelter and is especially in need of furniture for the women, but will welcome anything in good shape, including clothes and books, Willgren said.   
 

For more information, questions, or to donate contact Willgren at llwillgren@tlu.edu or 512-698-9347.  
Kathy Hewell, Helen Hillert, Annette Roecker, and Doris Engelhardt prepare plants for the annual Administrative Professional Support Staff  Plant Sale today in the lobby of the Beck Administration Building.  All proceeds from the sale will be used for beautification projects on campus.  In the past APSS projects have included funding the flowerbed in front of the Martin Luther statue, purchasing the Christmas display and wreath at Jackson Auditorium, and the benches near Moody Science and Emma Frey.  The plant sale will continue all day, but come early for the best selection.
